
Well I can’t believe that we are at the end of this academic year. It has gone so quickly! 

It has been a privilege to spend this academic year with your children. On behalf of Governors, staff and my-
self, I would like to thank families for all their support across the year.  Our success for our children can only 
be at its best when there is a strong partnership with home.    

I hope you all have a wonderful summer. I hope you all manage to have some rest and make many memories 
with your families and friends. 

I am looking forward to seeing you all again in the Autumn term. 

Mrs Norris will be leaving today but I’m sure she will return in the future. 
We would like to thank Mrs Norris for all of her hard work this year. 

Mr Bicknell will be teaching the Owls Class for 3 afternoons a week in the 
Autumn term, whilst Mrs Plummer continues her Deputy Head duties until 
my full return to Long Whatton in January.  

Miss Hellawell will also be working full time again from August in the Rob-
ins Class. 

Next academic year 2024-25 the BeSkilled Group had planned an Inset Day on Mon-
day 24th February 2025. This day has now been changed to the 17th March 2024. 
We apologise for the date change but this was required due to being able to secure a 
trainer to work with the partnership around using Artificial Intelligence. We have 
updated the website with the date change. Thank you for your understanding . 

I would like to thank the staff for all of their hard 
work this year. They are a very dedicated team and 
we are very lucky to have them at Long Whatton. 

I’d also like to thank the Governors for their sup-
port this year. They always have the best interests 
of your children at their heart. 

Another thank you goes to our PTA team who have 
worked tirelessly to ensure that your children have 
as much fun as possible at Long Whatton. 

Have a lovely summer. School reopens on Tuesday 
27th August. Mrs Gray and The Long Whatton Team. 

 

 

I’d like to say a final farewell to our Year 6 children 
this year. They have been amazing and we are going to 
miss them! 
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We are extremely pleased with our 
Year 6 SATs results this year. 

We have performed well above Na-
tional in the number of children 
reaching the expected standard. 

Subject Percentage of pupils achiev-
ing the Expected Standard 

Pupils achieving 
Greater Depth 

School National School National 

Reading 92% 74% 50% 28.4% 

Grammar, punctua-
tion and spelling 

92% 72% 67% 31.8% 

Maths 92% 73% 42% 23.7% 

Writing 92% 71% 8% 12.8% 


